2017 Summer Soccer Registration is OPEN

Summer soccer registration for Blackville, Miramichi, and Rogersville locations is now OPEN..

Please note, we have gone to all online payment with credit card, following the other major sports in the
area. There will be a single in-person registration for all three locations later in April for those wishing to pay
cash or cheque (no debit), MUSC will not guarantee open positions by that time.

Please note the increased LATE fee of $50 for registrations after April 30th.

Please note, for the first time we have added a recreational soccer option for those in the U14 and U16
groups.

Please note, if your birthdate is later than December 31, 2013, then you still are too young to sign up.

The first question is whether you played in our system last year or not. If you were registered with us last
year, please save yourself some time punching in data, and save us the time of removing the duplicate by
clicking YES to the question.

Returning players will need to enter their first and last names, as well as birthdate and access number to
display your file.

Access codes can be obtained by looking on your receipt from last year, or by clicking on "What's my access
code?" The second option will send an email to the parent on file. If you really cannot get the access code,
please contact the Registrar (note, there may be a delay in response to messages, since the day job comes
first).

Returning players only have to review their information, although you will need to confirm email addresses
entered on file. New players have to enter everything fresh.

The request for coordinators, coaches, and assistant coaches for parents must be answered. We really, really,
really need parents to step up and volunteer to help with the program, especially the younger age groups.
Basic training will be provided. A small group of volunteers ensures Miramichi United happens each year, but
they can only do so much.

If you want to try for a competitive team, please select that option among those presented. If there are
sufficient numbers, a second team may be formed. If you go back to recreational, the balance will be
reimbursed.

Please remember to OPT IN by checking the box just before you sign your name on Step 3. This confirms you
have read the policies, as well as allowing us to communicate with you under the terms of the Canadian
Anti-Spam Law.

Please forward this message to interested parties, especially new families to our area.

Let the games begin, see you on the pitch !




